
Project Update: May 2016 
 
During late autumn of 2015 and winter of 2015/2016, we have published brochure and poster 
about role and conservation of fen mires with their avifauna and about the project. We need 
these handout materials in order to share information about our target species and habitats 
among wide auditory, especially among hunters and some local communities in the vicinity 
to study sites. Apart of that, we have conducted a lecture for hunters which took place at the 
local annual meeting of hunting society and some meetings with small groups. All this in whole 
should lay good basement for successful implementation of the project during its main 
implementation period in late spring and summer. Our pilot visits to the study area revealed 
that development of early spring in west Ukraine promises good breeding season for studied 
waders (great and common snipes, Eurasian curlew) in April-June 2016 because in 
comparison to previous 2 years, spring is quite warm and level of precipitation is normal. 
 

 
Lecture on the annual meeting of hunters in the Lviv  
 

 
Small meeting with local hunters  

 


